
  

Cybersecurity 101 Workshop 

Making our schools safe from cyber attacks and identity theft can seem like a never-ending 
concern, especially as cybersecurity concerns for schools have only increased in recent years. 

To help provide you with resources to keep your school safer against these threats, ACIS is proud to 
partner with the Association of Technology Leaders in Independent Schools (ATLIS) for the 2025 
Cybersecurity 101 Workshop. 

This 5-hour workshop over 2 consecutive Tuesdays (Oct. 21 and Oct. 28) provides a framework for 
building a cyber safety team and practical steps to build a culture of cyber awareness and safe 
practices for independent schools. 

October 21: 11:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.   

October 28: 11:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.   

If you’re not an ATLIS member, use this discount code ACIS-25-CyberPartner to receive ATLIS 
member pricing.  

Note: You will need to create an account on the ATLIS website to register and apply the code. The 
code is available for non-ATLIS members only. Logged in ATLIS members will see their member 
price of $199 reflected. Non-member pricing without code is $399. 

 

REGISTRATION Link 

 

Registration is completed on the ATLIS website and all communication regarding the workshop will 
be forthcoming from ATLIS. Registration questions, please contact membership@theatlis.org.  

 

https://www.theatlis.org/cyber-101-workshop
mailto:membership@theatlis.org

